
From: Liz <lizwoodhousel@hotmail.com>

Sent: April-01-14 11:07 AM
To: Office

Subject: Bill 37

Please do not pass bill 37. Our nurses work harder and longer sacrificing there family time to care for their patience.
They deserve the respect to work in conditions that encourage proper and safe patient care along with wages that are
more than justified.

Liz Woodhouse


